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9th July 2024

Dear Parents,

I should have known that planning to change the Newsletter to a Monday would

instantly make Mondays even busier! Apologies yet again for the delay!

As you are aware, yesterday we were inspected by a member of the SIAMS

team, as always the children really shone throughout and made us incredibly

proud. Thank you so much to the parents who took time out to speak to the

inspector too. We will share the report as soon as we are able, but we have

been warned that due to the timing of the visit we may not have this in place

until September. We will do all we can to try and access it sooner but such

reports always take time due to the quality assurance systems in place.

Open Evening

Next Monday after school we are planning an ‘Open Evening’ as past evenings

have not been well attended, we are running a different system this year. This

will be an opportunity to drop in and see your child’s class teacher to discuss

any queries arising from their report. Teachers will be in spaces in the hall and

parents will be given a waiting area. It will be first come, first served, so no

appointment needed. This will run from 3.30pm-4.30pm. Parents of children on

the SEND register can also use this session to discuss their child’s learning

review. During this session you are also welcome to visit your child’s new

classroom if they are moving up.

Bake Sale

Huge congratulations to Fox Class on the success of their Bake Sale on

Thursday, I think you will all agree what a fantastic job they did. They raised
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an amazing £101 and can’t wait for their end of term party. Thank you so much

for your support.

Special Awards last week

Hedgehog Class Elise for her brilliant attitude to

learning and being such a helpful member of the class

Badger Class Belkisa for really projecting her voice in the

play

Fox Class Toby for setting a super example to

others and always remembering our school

values

Writer of the week Eddie for making great

progress with his handwriting and

presentation

Swimathon

A very special well done goes to Ellie-Mai this

week. Sadly, a child from her swim was recently

diagnosed with Acute lymphoblastic Leukaemia.

The school arranged a 12 hour swimathon to

support the family. Ellie-Mai was poolside from

6am to 6pm and persevered swimming an amazing

9 miles! We couldn’t be more proud! They have

raised a fantastic £2500 already.

I had also been planning to tell you today that

Toby had asked if we could hold a non-uniform

day to raise funds for the school. However, when

he heard what Ellie-Mai was doing, he asked if we

could add to her fundraising. So this Friday, 12th

July, will be non-uniform. Please donate what you



can. If you would like to donate directly to the crowdfunding page, please follow

the link below. Thank you Toby for such a thoughtful

suggestion.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/HSSswimathon



Other messages

Up and coming Fundraising Events

Time is running out to get your disco tickets! Catch the Friends on the

playground after school to buy yours.

With best wishes for the week ahead,

Jennie Müller

Headteacher



Dates for your Diary:

2024

Wednesday 10th July 5pm KS2 Performance - Robin
Friday 12th July - Non-Uniform Day

Reception Tennis Festival
Fox class swimming
Disco 5.15-7pm

Monday 15th July - Open Evening
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 Leavers Service 2.15pm
Wednesday 17th-Friday 19th July - Year 6 Transition Days to Neatherd and Northgate High
Wednesday 17th July - Transition Morning

Year 6 Leavers event Mattishall Golf Club 4.30-6.15pm
Friday 19th July 2024 - End of term








